
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ambassador Peter Wilson 

Deputy Permanent Representative of the United Kingdom to the United Nations 

invites  

Permanent Representatives/Deputy Permanent Representatives/Legal Advisers/Election Officers 

 to a reception in honour of  

Sir Michael Wood 

United Kingdom candidate for re-election to the  

International Law Commission 

Thursday 27 October, 2016 

6pm - 7:30pm 

United Kingdom Mission to the United Nations 

885 Second Avenue, 28
th
 Floor 

1 Dag Hammarskjöld Plaza 

New York, NY 10017 

 

RSVP: rsvp.ukmissionny@fco.gov.uk 

mailto:rsvp.ukmissionny@fco.gov.uk

